Planning,Investment and Regeneration Service Po BoxB93, Civic Centre3, Off Market Street, Huddersfield HD1 2JR

29th February 2020

application number 2020/90450

Dear Sirs / Madam

- 4 MAR 2020

thank you for your letter informing us of the above planning application

We and other residence are very concerned over certain issues that would come up if this planning application was granted.

The issues are as follows,

- 1) More Road accidents, as this is already an accident black spot,
- 2) An increase in traffic in the area,
- 3) congestion,
- 4) Noise,
- 5) More pollution from cars as they stand waiting to pick up their food,
- 6) Litter,
- 7) Vermin,
- 8) Possible anti social behaviour,
- 9) The smell of food from that area from the building as the wind blows mostly from that area,onto our property
- 10) There are two schools close by, and children would be encouraged two buy unhealthy food from there, In today's world were school teachers encourage children to eat healthily

We are very concerned over the above issues and so are other residence that live in this area. We therefore strongly object against this application.

We would appreciate it if you would view our comments with concern

We enclose self stamped envelope please let us know any out come

Thanking you

Yours Faithfully